
 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 12:26 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0351 Minor variance request for 51 Cavendish Cresc Plan 688, Lot 311, 
Ward 7 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
We are neighbors & fully support this request. 
We value Luis & Iaim as neighbors & the good work that went into their backyard. 
They are good neighbors & pleasant to have in our community 
 
Certainly when you have so many others who are not abiding by much more serious issues, we can 
only hope you see this as a very “minor” situation that can be approved. 
 
Permission to share this granted 
 
Thank you 
Steve Laidlaw & Brenda Moffatt 
74 Cavendish Cresc 

 

 


